
Dear Wheeling High School Families and Community Members, 

Happy New Year! We truly hope the last few weeks have been 
happy and healthy for our extended Wildcat Family. We are 
certainly glad to have everyone back in the building and have 
been looking forward to an exciting, productive, and successful 
second half of the year. 

As we kickoff this new semester, we do so with an incredible amount of optimism, pride,
energy, and hope for what these next five months have in store. From progress in the
classroom, to growth in individual academic identity and achievement, to remarkable
performances on our competition surfaces and stage, to ongoing professional
development for our highly trained and skilled staff, the first half of this year was,
by so many accounts, a significant success. Here is a list of just some of the amazing
things accomplished by our students and staff since the beginning of the 2023-24 school
year:

32 Illinois State Scholars in the Class of 2024
4 College Board National Recognition Award Recipients
1 National Merit Semi-Finalist 
1 QuestBridge Scholars Program Scholarship winner - MIT
1 Latino Summit Scholarship Recipient
12 National Technical Honor Society Inductees
Brave and impactful performance of “Carrie” the Musical 
Incredible Pops Combined and Holiday Emporium concerts
171 applications for the D214 Spring Internship Program
41 Apprenticeship applications (thus far - applications DUE JANUARY 31)
NJROTC recognized as a 2023 Distinguished Unit with Honors (Highest Possible Rating)
2nd Annual Kermes Community Celebration
WHS Played Host to the 45th Annual Hardwood Classic Basketball Tournament
Winter “Honor Pack” raised $1,967.50 for the Marilyn Medina Perez Memorial Fund
Girls Volleyball raised $8385 for the Susan G. Komen Foundation
72 students have registered for Seal of Biliteracy and the Seal of Biliteracy is now
available for all students to pursue
Dr. Greg Wallace - WHS Science Teacher - recognized as an Outstanding Educator by
the University of Chicago
Angela Hawkins - WHS Associate Principal for Instruction - named Illinois Principals
Association North Cook Region Assistant Principal of the Year and is a finalist for
IPA’s state-wide Assistant Principal of the Year

And, this is just to name and highlight a few! On a daily basis, the WHS staff and
students are working with and alongside each other to capitalize on strengths, set
goals around areas for growth, and continue along a journey that seeks to open minds,
hearts, and opportunities for all of our students. The relationships formed, the goals
achieved, and the chances created are inspiring, impactful, and impressive.  

I am confident this will be a wonderful semester, filled with experiences, stories,
connections, performances, growth, and achievement, as we all work to
#makeitmatter. To this end, it is important that we thank you for your continued
support, trust, and partnership. 

Please enjoy this edition of our Wildcat Newsletter.

Happy New Year and Welcome Back, Wildcats!

Dr. Bradford Hubbard
Principal 
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